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Neville Osborne

From: Tony Hodgson <tony@tonyhodgson.com>

Sent: Friday, 20 November 2015 1:16 PM

To: Neville Osborne

Subject: OBJECTION TO PROPOSED COLLECTOR WIND FARM

Good Afternoon Neville, 
My wife & I are at 1850 Collector/Gunning Road Collector 
& are seriously concerned by this flawed proposal. 
It is impossible to understand how the proposed change in blade size has not required 
--by your Department—a fresh, comprehensive & independent assessment of the sound 
to be generated by these larger blades. A decision not to do so by your Department would defy 
logic. 
In addition there has been—through this long process—which started about 5 years ago— 
a total disdain by Ratch for the community. Consultation has been a disgrace –this is supported 
by 80% of the local community not wanting this wind farm to proceed. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information 
Regards 
Tony Hodgson 
0419 305 765 
 


